
Dear Jack and Kenny,  

 

Please receive our compliments on a well-run aucƟon campaign of the family land in Chelsea, AL. Kenny 
was excellent at handling all of the paper work and geƫng everyone to do what they needed to do on 
Ɵme. Working with Kenny on details was fun as he is detail oriented.  

The aucƟon was well-aƩended, and it was interesƟng to watch.  Jack did a stupendous job and worked 
with each parƟcipant in the room and he never gave up! 

Please have a future seller call on me for an endorsement as you have a pleased client in the Mason 
family  

 

Sincerely  

 

Cecile L. Mason 


